
CORRIGENDUM TO TENDER 
Expression of Interest is invited from established agencies having experience in executing 

National Industrial surveys with special focus on SSI Sector 
 

Published Date: 13th May 2021 

Published on: IIFT, New Delhi (Website) 

 

Corrigendum & Extension of Tender Submission Date 

This notification for Extension of Tender Submission Date is in continuation of the Tender 
Document for inviting “EOI from established agencies having experience in executing National Industrial 
surveys with special focus on SSI Sector”. 

 
Further to Expression of Interest dated: 13th May 2021, Published on: IIFT, New Delhi Website, 

issued by Indian Institute of Foreign Trade, B-21, Qutab Institutional Area, New Delhi – 16, this corrigendum 
is hereby issued as follows: 

 
The last date for the submission of the bids against the above said EOI is hereby extended up to 

18th June 2021. 
 
However, all other terms and conditions of the tender documents will remain unchanged. The 

tender documents are available on the Institute’s Website. 

This has the approval of the Competent Authority. 

(Karun Duggal) 

Section Officer (Gen. Admin) 

Room No.: 522 (A) 

Ph: 011-39147322 

 

 


